

April 2, 2020

Dear CTFI Members,

I hope that you and your families are well during these troubled times.

The CTFI would like to remind our members and clubs that they must follow the instructions given by our Provincial and Canadian governments with regards to the COVID-19 virus. It is our responsibility to set good examples for our Taekwon-Do members. All dojangs and gyms must be closed to the public and its members. Don't think that you or your students are immune to this virus; one of you could be infected and would add to the problem of this very contagious virus. Our priority as Taekwon-Do instructors is the safety of our members, families and community. All of us must do their part to lessen the curve of this pandemic.

Observe the tenets of Taekwon-Do General Choi taught us and do what is right. I want to see all of you in the future once this challenge has been conquered. Don't take this lightly!

Bus: 306-525-0005 Fax: 306-525-0050

We are one team and in this together!

Yours in Taekwon-Do,

Master C. Norman

President

Email: ctfi@sasktel.net Website: www.ctfi.org Affiliated to the International Taekwon-Do Federation Affilée à Fédération Internationale de Taekwon-Do